
At the farm party, we were thrilled to
open our gates and welcome so many
friends and neighbors to experience

the sanctuary firsthand.

It was a special day to connect,
celebrate, and share our mission in a

truly personal way.

The Gunbarrel Block party was a
success and we are overwhelmed by

the incredible support from the
Gunbarrel community! 

Your kindness and enthusiasm truly
mean the world to us. 

We're grateful to share that this
spring has been full of meaningful
moments and fantastic support. 

Both our annual farm party on May
31st and the recent Gunbarrel block
party were tremendous successes!
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This month, all of our horses received a
careful hoof trim, a crucial part of their
care that helps keep them comfortable,

healthy, and mobile. 

Regular hoof maintenance supports
their wellbeing and allows them to

move confidently around the
sanctuary.

HOOF TRIMMING!
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Being part of such a caring and active community fills our
hearts with gratitude! Thank you for being part of this journey

with us. 

We’re grateful for your continued support and look forward to
sharing more moments from the sanctuary with you soon.

A special shoutout to Protos Gunbarrel, Aperitivo, Asher
Brewing, and Kris Bonaguro for their fantastic support and

partnership!
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